
 

                                                               DISTRICTWISE WEATHER WARNING FOR MIZORAM 

State MIZORAM Date:/दिन ांक:                     15-July-2025/15-जुल ई, 2025 

District 
 

          Day 1           Day 2           Day 3           Day 4         Day 5 

15-July-2025 
 

16-July-2025 
 

17-July-2025 
 

18-July-2025 
 

19-July-2025 
 

                                                                     MIZORAM 

MAMIT/ 

म ममत 
Thunderstorm with  
Lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning No Warning 

KOLASIB/ 

कोल मिब Thunderstorm with  
lightning and heavy rain  
very likely at isolated  
places. 

No Warning 
Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning 

AIZAWL/ 

आइजोल 
Thunderstorm with  
lightning and heavy rain  
very likely at isolated  
places. 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning 

CHAMPAI/ 

चम्प ई 

No Warning 
Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning No Warning 

 
SERCHHIP/ 

िरचचप 

No Warning 
Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning 

LUNGLEI/ 

लुांगलईे 

No Warning 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning 



LAWNGTLAI/ 

लौंगतलई Thunderstorm with  
lightning and heavy rain  
very likely at isolated  
places. 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning No Warning 

SIAHA/ 

ि दिय  Thunderstorm with  
lightning and heavy rain  
very likely at isolated  
places. 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning No Warning 

SAITUAL/ 

िैतुल 

Thunderstorm with  
lightning very likely at 
isolated places. 

No Warning No Warning No Warning No Warning 

KHAWZAWL/ 

ख्व जोल 

No Warning No Warning No Warning No Warning No Warning 

HNAHTHIAL/ 

िनचिय ल 

No Warning No Warning No Warning No Warning No Warning 

**The Warning for any day is valid from 0830 hours IST of the day till 0830 hours IST of the next day. 

**ककिी भी दिन के मलए चेत वनी उि दिन के 0830 बजे IST िे अगले दिन के 0830 बजे IST तक वैध िै। 

                 Warning/चेत वनी 
 

                                 Probabilistic Forecast/िांभ व्य पूव ानुम न 

Terms /शतें Probability of Occurrence(%) 

Warning(Take Action) Unlikely/संभावना नह  ं Warning(Take Action) 

Alert(Be Prepared to take action) Likely/संभाववत Alert(Be Prepared to take action) 

Watch(Be Updated) Very Likely/बहुत सभंावना है Watch(Be Updated) 

No Warning(No ACtion) Most Likely/सबसे अधिक संभावना No Warning(No Action) 

 

Kindly download and use “MAUSAM App” for location specific forecast and warning, “Meghdoot App” for 
Agromet advisory and “Damini App” for Lightning Warning. 

For updated detailed weather forecast, kindly visit our website(https://mausam.imd.gov.in/aizawl/) 

Phone: - 0361-2968 241, 242 

 

https://mausam.imd.gov.in/aizawl/

